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Sabbath ifloinii.n ifcllotocihip 
Association.

During the past year, the Sabbath Morning Prayer 
Meeting has been somewhat changed and improved in 
interest. On a card issued, it is stated that this meeting 
is arranged for all attending the Church, specially the 
younger members. The chief changes are, that there is a 
set subject for each meeting, and that there is a committee 
to look after the meetings and the attendance.

The object of these meetings is to encourage the study 
of (Soil’s word,and to unite in prayer for a blessing on that 
word.

This “Fellowship Association " meets every Sabbath 
morning, in the room alongside of the library, at 10 o’clock, 
and continues h'> minutes—the Pastor is the Hon. President. 
I) T. Fraser, President ; IT Logie, Vice-President: A. M 
Nairn, Secretary ; and the Committee: S. S. Bain, T. Steven­
son, and I). S, Bruce. Our Pastor opened the series with an 
address on his own experiences in regard to these meetings : 
since then, the lirst Sabbath of each month is set apart for 
special prayer: another Sabbath is devoted to Bible characters, 
as Samuel, Ruth, Moses, Joshua, David, Solomon, and 
Abraham ; other subjects are God’s Word, Will, and Gift, 
Christ Jesus, a Saviour, our SulHciency, our Peace, our state 
by Nature, the Christian Walk. Heaven. Cards have been 
printed with the subjects, so that all may know the topic to 
which their thoughts will be directed at any meeting. It 
is the duty of the Committee, as opportunity offers, to bring 
these meetings before all attending the Church, specially


